SIMON KILGOUR

TREE WORKS TEAM
DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT
CAMDEN TOWN HALL EXTENSION
ARGYLE SREET

LONDON

WCIH 8EQ

Dear Sir/Madam,

APPROVAL REQUEST FOR REMOVAL/REDUCTION OF TREES
CAUSING SUBSIDENCE TO 13 WILMOT PLACE

Please find enclosed a form requesting approval for potential removal of three trees (and/or their
reduction in the alternative) causing subsidence damage at 13 Wilmot Place in the Rochester
Conservation Area, which treats all trees as subject to TPOs. Following an insurance claim loss adjusters
are recommending removal of the trees in question. Onsite consultation and approval from Camden’s
tree team is therefore urgently requested so that an appropriate plan can be agreed to mutual satisfaction.
Ideally any works should be agreed and carried out before the Spring this year when the growing season
resumes and further damage may be caused.

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest opportunity. _

Yours sincerely,

UK-634889420.1



